
Australian Government

Department of Education and Training

Committee Secretary
Education and Employment — Legislation Committee
Parliament House
CANBERRA ACT 2600

Dear Secretary

I am writing in relation to the Education and Employment — Legislation Committee's 2016−17 Budget
Estimates hearing on 6 May 2016.

I wish to correct three statements inadvertently presented in evidence to the Committee in response to
questions from Senator Lines (pages 137 and 138 of Hansard refer) concerning the universal access national
partnership:

Evidence that needs to be corrected Correction
Ms Gordon: For New South Wales, it is 85.4 per
cent (p.137)

Ms Gordon: For New South Wales, it is 100 per
cent

Ms Gordon: ...Northern Territory, 94.2 per
cent... (p.137)

Ms Gordon: ...Northern Territory, 96.1 per
cent...

Ms Gordon: ...using the bottom quintile of
SEIFA, with one exception − the ACT uses...
(p.138)

Ms Gordon: ...using the bottom quintile of
SEIFA, with some exceptions. The ACT uses...

I would appreciate if you could draw this fact to the attention of the Committee and apologise for any
inconvenience.

Yours sincerely

Itier#toirv
ALEX GORDON
Group Manager
Schooling Group

31 May 2016
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